
I understand that I was removed as chair of this committee for not supplying a 
monthly report. 
 
The committee has kept in touch with an e mail thread where we listed new 
ideas. 
 
We have an agenda item to create a New Donation Category. 
 
We also have the Yellow band up for a vote. 
 
By the time of the next Trustee Meeting we will have Guidance Code wording to 
allow the sale of "noveltys" by the ISO website. 
 
I hope this report is sufficient 
 
Richie S 
Trustee 
Area 6	


